
       

Newsletter Friday 27th July 2022

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

We had a wonderful Leavers’ Assembly for our 

year 6s.  

A big thank you to everyone who came to send the 

children off on the next phase in their lives. The 

strategically positioned tissues proved to be 

essential! 

 

 
 

PTFA news 

The PTFA 100 square 

competition was 

drawn in assembly by 

Liz and Mel. The lucky 

winners were: Lewis In 

Y4 who won £50, 

and Emily 

(Solomon's mum) 

who won £100.  

 

Thank you to 

everyone who 

took part. 

 

 

The PTFA AGM will be held on 15th September – 

time to follow. 

Sunday 21st August - Family Fun Day - Details 

below: 

 

We need helpers for all of these events, so if you 

can spare a couple of hours - please email Liz at 

peacock001@btinternet.com or Mel at 

mcox795@gmail.com 

Superteams 

Another big thank you to everyone who made 

Superteams such a huge success. 

 

 



 

The children were exemplary and it was lovely to 

see the wide range of ages encouraging and 

supporting each other in so many ways.  

 

School meals  

We have been notified by our catering company 

that, from September, the cost of school meals will 

be £2.50. We have altered our menus to provide 

more choice and will be sending this out at the 

beginning of term. 

 

Thank you 

 

 
 

Thank you to everyone for all of your support this 

year. Your generosity with OPAL has made all the 

difference to our playtimes in school – keep it 

coming! We have had a big ‘tidy up’ today and can 

look forward to getting it all out again in 

September.  

 

Thank you for your support of the school in other 

ways too. We thank our many volunteers and 

helpers who have made sure that visits can go 

ahead.  

 

The Local Governing Body has worked very hard 

this year and has had a positive impact upon the 

school and its continued improvement. They are all 

volunteers too and we really value and respect 

their commitment to the school and its 

community.  

 

Your kind words throughout the year have 

sustained us all through challenging times. None of 

us know what lies ahead for us but, together, we 

will continue to work for the children and each 

other. 

 

 

We hope that you all have a wonderful summer 

and we look forward to welcoming the children 

back on Tuesday 6th September.  

 

 
 

  

 

And finally…. 

 

To the Year 6s of 2022.  

 

“Never say goodbye 

because goodbye means 

going away and going 

away means forgetting.” 

― J.M. Barrie 
 

We will never forget you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


